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Dear Senate Committee: I am writing in favor of SB149, Dash 3 Amendment, to allow 

non-governmental organizations that are doing good work in refugee resettlement in 

Oregon to receive funding from the State. With the cancellation of federal funds, we 

need to be proactive to protect and resettle refugees in our communities. Hopefully, 

this funding will also help alleviate pressure on housing and homeless services for 

existing Oregon residents and citizens.  

 

Sincerely,  

Lisanne Pearcy 

Dallas, OR 


